
 
  
  

Consent from co-applicant  
  

  
Helsefonden recommends that you do not provide your CPR number to the foundation.  
  
Your data will be treated confidentially and in accordance with the General Data 
Protection Regulation. Helsefonden does not share information with third parties except 
experts, the foundation's IT suppliers as well as lawyers, accountants or other 
consultants engaged by the foundation.  
  
If the applicant receives a grant from Helsefonden, your personal data will remain stored 
for five years from the end of the financial year to which the material relates.  
  
If the applicant does not receive a grant from Helsefonden, personal data will remain 
stored for up to one year from the time the rejection is given.  
  
As a co-applicant, your name, position and place of work may appear in connection with 
the publication of any grant on helsefonden.dk, social media, annual reports or the like.  
  
You can withdraw your consent as a co-applicant by contacting Helsefonden on 
info@helsefonden.dk. Is consent withdrawn during the processing of the application, it 
may have an impact on the assessment of the application.  
  
Helsefonden’s personal data policy: 
https://helsefonden.dk/helsefondenspersondatapolitik  
     

 
  
  
I, the undersigned, hereby consent that Helsefonden may store my personal data,  
i.e. name, position, place of employment, etc., as well as information given in my CV and 
in the application itself or other supporting documents in connection with the processing 
of an application to Helsefonden, to which I am a co-applicant.  
  
  
Date:  
  
  
  
Signature:  
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